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Actions taken in response to the faculty’s 
feedback

1. Unfroze the grant funded positions (had only been held to allow the
     people being furloughed to have a shot )
2. Memo went out that Provost will grant tenure extensions for those
     faculty affected. (Provost discretion)
3. Startup for new faculty (FY23 and later) can be spent at $250k per year
     plus equipment (not in the $250k).
4. I worked with the key people in the international office and the office of
     management to flesh out a plan for the emergency contacts for green
     card and visa holders traveling.
5.  Created info webpage with this and more and linked it out to the home
     page of the school.
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